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PAPUA NEW GUINEA

PROTECTING BORDERS & PROMOTING PROSPERITY

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF MIGRATION OFFICER

PUBLIC NOTICE

This public notice serves to inform the general public and our valued
clients that the Counter Areas at Central Government Office and
Passport Centre at Koitachi Haus along Porepore Freeway, will be
closed effective as of Wednesday 10 March 2021.

The closure is due to the fact that, Central Government Building (CGO)
will be sanitised for several days as per Department of Personnel
Management’s Circular Instruction2/2021, issued on Tuesday ot March,
2021.

The office will be open for normal business on Monday 15™ March,
2021. If you require any further information, do not hesitate to send your
queries to our Service Delivery Branch on email:
clientservice@immigration.gov.pg

Authorized by:

—
Stanis Hulahau
Chief Migration Officer



